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Match Attax Club. 

As you may be aware, both schools 

have banned Match Attaxs. At Fusion 

we decided as aa play environment 

that we would offer a Match Attax 

club. After several trialed timings the 

club now takes place at 5pm every 

Wednesday. Each child who has 

joined the club has entered into an 

agreement detailing rules and 

expectations. A copy of the rules is 

available on request. It is advisable 

that only cards that want to be 

swopped should be brought into 

Fusion. Fusion has no liability of lost or 

misplaced cards or books and it is the 

child’s sole responsibility. Fusion of 

course will intervene if necessary and 

a member of staff is with the children 

throughout.  
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Contact details 

PLEASE make sure you let us 

know if you move or get a 

new phone number. It is 

crucial that we can get in 

touch with you in case of an 

emergency. 

CONGRATULATIONS 

A huge congratulations to Gemma on completing 

her Level 2 in Playwork and Childcare. She has 

worked extremly hard- WELL DONE GEMMA!   

 

 

 
Parents Table 

I am sure you are all 

aware that we have 

relocated the parents 

table to avoid 

congestion. The parents 

table is now located by 
Fusion’s Main entrance.  

Keeping in touch 

There are lots of ways 

for us to keep in 

touch.  

 

Website: 

See below  
 

Facebook: 

Search for Fusion 

Childcare Services 

 

By phone:  

Club phone 

01582 765256 

 

Abigail Wilkins: 

07796000413 

 

Tracy Wilkins 

07879811927 

 

E-mail 

admin@fusionchildca

reservices.co.uk 

 

In person!  

We will always make 

time to speak to you 

at club!  

 

We also have a new 

parent’s feedback 

book on the parent’s 

table at after school 

club. We love to hear  

what you think we 

are doing well and 

what we could do 

better! 

Christmas Party- Wed 

10th December 2014.  

If your child does not 

attend and they would 

like to come, then 

please book them in for 

an extra session via 

email.  

At Fusion we promote and 

encourage our children to be 

independent.   

We appreciate that end of 

the day collection is not ideal 

and we are working on a 

solution to resolve this. PLEASE 

NOTE: parents/ carers and 

children are NOT permitted to 

access school classrooms 

after 3:15 pm.  

If your child has forgotten 

anything, please inform a 

member of staff who will 

attempt to retrieve it for you.  

 

REMINDER-School 

closes Friday 19.12.14 at 

2pm. Fusion will collect 

your child in the usual 

way and this extra 1 

hour 15 mins is offered 

free of charge and a 
good will gesture.  


